
Just a short one
I am very tired so I will make this one quick.  Besides, it
was PE again, at the same school as Friday, so there isn’t
much  to  say  about  it.   Kickball  again.   The  only  real
difference was I had 8th grade health instead of 6th, so I had
the 6th graders for PE instead of the 8th graders.  I had to
show a video in health class about abstinence.  They did some
good  object  lessons  on  the  video  involving  cups  of  water
contaminated with spit and food and then sharing the cups. 
Also, using clear packing tape as a lesson by sticking it
first to one person’s arm, then another, and another, then
finally sticking two of these together and comparing it to two
pieces of tape never used stuck together.  I actually had to
show this for only one class as there was an assembly during
the other one.  Outside.  But that was okay even if the
temperature was in the mid 50s.  It wasn’t all that bad.  It
was about a new solar panel that was installed at the school
that they said could provide energy to light one of the rooms
24/7 I think they said.  Not much, but apparently worth it. 
Our village president was there along with the superintendent
and even our local US House representative.  Each of them,
along with a student and the principal, gave a little speech
about it.  My role?  Not much since the entire school was out
there which of course included all the regular teachers to
keep the kids in line.

Well I’m going to leave the post with that.  Hopefully I will
be less tired tomorrow when it comes time to blog.
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